
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

5M Trip to Pocklington and Murton Park – Monday 29th January

LAST DAY OF TERM FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY – SCHOOL RE-OPENS TUESDAY 20TH FEBRUARY 2024

Parents Evening - Monday 11th March and Wednesday 13th March

YR 4 Trip to Eden Camp – Thursday 11th April

26th January 2024

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to commence at 8.45am.  
Thank You. 

Key Points
-Never giving up
-Keep on trying no matter how hard a 
goal is to achieve
- Try your best
Ideas from 5T
I have shown perseverance in school by 
asking for help when I needed it in my 
maths work. By Abena
I am showing perseverance by crocheting a 
blanket because I haven’t done one before. 
I have only knitted a scarf. By Soumia
I have shown perseverance when I have 
tried to learn how to do a backflip on the 
trampoline and I carried on failing but one 
day I tried really hard and now I know how 
to do them. By Neve.
I am trying to read one book every month 
because I love reading and have a 12 
series of books.  By Ophelia
I go to my football training 3 times a week 
and practise everyday at home. By Ellis.
I am trying to complete a notebook of work 
by the end of the year. By Audrey

Discussion points / questions to 
consider:
1. When have you shown 
perseverance at home?
2. It feels good to set goals and stick 
to them.
3. How would you explain 
perseverance to someone else?
4. Have you achieved any goals from 
persevering?
5. Remember that achieving goals 
can be hard and challenging but 
never give up. 
6. Asking for help is also showing 
perseverance. 
7. Following the school rules is a way 
of showing perseverance. 

Calendar of Character
Focus for week beginning 29th January 

PERSEVERANCE

This week, we took part in National Handwriting Day by writing our best jokes in our best handwriting. Here 
are our 'most improved' and winners from year 5 and 6. Everyone used determination and perseverance. 

Well done everyone!

SINGING ASSEMBLIES
We are listening to Finlandia by Jean 

Sibelius.
The songs we are singing are:

KS1 - Yellow by Coldplay
KS2 - That's What Makes You Beautiful by 

One Direction.

We're delighted to have 
received our recent Ofsted 

report. The inspection found we 
continue to be an outstanding
school. We're immensely proud 

of our Thoresby community; 
talented staff, supportive 

parents and our children who 
make us smile everyday!



Please remember that we strive to be a NUT FREE school, so please make sure you check the 
ingredients in your child's packed lunch.

Thank you.

Some of our Year 3 children were 
selected to attend Hull University this 

week to learn how to play curling.

TRIPS THIS WEEK
Year 5 have had a great trip to 

Pocklington where they were plotting 
key features of a market town on 
their maps. They then enjoyed 

immersing themselves into 
prehistoric life at Murton Park.

A big well done to 
our #ThoresbyThunder boys who performed 
brilliantly in the Hull Primary School Futsal 
Finals! A fantastic event attended by former 

Hull City striker Rob McDonald who 
presented medals and spoke about life as a 

professional footballer


